
We are really pleased to have our
KS 2 mixed football training
sessions with Mr Charlton on
Thursdays each week. However,
some girls prefer to build their
confidence through girls only
sessions. See Mrs Fortescue for
further details.

Whittingham C of E Primary
School is proud to re-introduce
girls only training sessions for

KS2 with Mrs Fortescue during
Tuesday lunchtimes


